PERSSON & COHEN, P.A.

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW

David P. Persson
Andrew H. Cohen
Kelly M. Fernandez®
Maggie D. Mooney-Portale®
R. David Jackson
Regina A. Kardash
* Board Certified City, County and Local Government Law

November 15, 2016

The Honorable John W. Holic, Mayor
and Members of the City Council

401 West Venice Avenue

Venice, Florida 34285

Re:  Time Limits for Quasiqjudicial Hearings

Dear Mayor Holic and Council Members:

Telephone (941) 375-3565
Facsimile (941) 4518375

Email: dpersson@swilgovlaw.com

Reply to: Venice

The purpose of this letter is to inquire whether the City Council wishes me to investigate
establishing time limits for quasijudicial hearings. It is my belief that reasonable time limits may be
established so long as those limits do not deprive a participant of due process. As with all things,

there are positives and negatives with any regulatory change.

I look forward to your discussion and direction.

Respectfully,
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David P. Persson

DPP/dgb
cc: Edward Lavallee
Lori Stelzer
Jeff Shrum
Lakewood Ranch St. Petersburg Venice

6853 Energy Court
Lakewood Ranch, Florida 34240

111 Second Avenue NE, Suite 536
St. Petersburg, Florida 33701

217 Nassau Street S.
Venice, Florida 34285



